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March 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

An Inspector Calls, 6th March 2025 

The English department are arranging a trip to see a production of English Literature set text, An 

Inspector Calls at The Wolverhampton Grand Theatre on Thursday, 6th March leaving 

school at 5:45pm.  Etone College staff will accompany pupils on the trip. Places are limited, there 

are 50 tickets available for this trip. 

This trip will support pupils’ study, understanding and confidence in preparation for their GCSE English 

Literature examination.   

   

The cost, to include tickets, travel and insurance, will be £27.40. Pupils entitled to pupil premium will 

receive a £5.48 reduction giving a total cost of £21.92.  Pupils need to be at school (uniform is not 

required) by 5:45pm, we aim to arrive back at school by 10:45pm. 

Payment should be made via your child’s Weduc account, not in cash. Please complete the forms link 

below. Without receipt of the completed consent slip on forms your child will not be allowed to 

leave on the trip. Please also report any changes to your child’s medical information held in school. 

Please note that all places offered on trips are dependent upon current good behaviour 

and regular attendance. 

Should your child’s behaviour or attendance become a concern at any point prior to the 

trip, your child will be removed from the trip and we would not accept liability for any 

payments made and no refunds will be issued. 

Additionally, the signed permission slip from yourself agrees that the school reserves the right to 

send your child home at your expense if your child jeopardizes their own safety, the safety of others 

or the good name of the school. 

Please could you complete the Microsoft Forms link by Friday, 3rd May to show your interest for 

this trip.  Should you require any further information, please contact Mrs Leftwich-Lloyd or your child’s 

English teacher. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 


